Greetings

I appreciate the Mid-Autumn Festival greetings and thoughts from the Dafa disciples in Mainland China and of different nationalities around the world. In response, Master would like to share a few words. Dafa disciples are walking a divine path. Don’t be affected by shifts in the ordinary world, seize the day to clarify the truth, save the world’s people, clean out the rotten demons, and keep your thoughts and actions righteous. The Dafa disciples in Mainland China, more than anyone, should step up their efforts and do well the things they are supposed to do, staying always diligent.

May all of you strengthen your righteous thoughts this Mid-Autumn Festival!

Li Hongzhi

15th day, 8th month, Lunar Year of Jia Shen

